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Musical Prelude
Words of Welcome, Birthdays or Anniversaries:
Announcements:  
Responsive Call to Worship:                                
Praise:
Worship:
Prayer of Adoration and Confession:                     The Lord’s Prayer
The Sacrament of Baptism of an Infant:
The Presentation of Liam Hyndman:
Reuniciation and Affirmation:
Apostle’s Creed:
Prayer of Thanksgiving:
Act of Baptism:
Children’s Time:                  Shipwreck and Malta  (Acts 27: 1-28:10)                                                         
Children’s Music:                             
Prayer for Guidance from the Holy Spirit:
Scripture Reading:                                            John 17: 20-26 (NIV)
Sermon

Closing Prayer:           “Lord in your mercy … “ & “Hear our prayers”
Offering:                                                        “Joyful, joyful” (verse 1) 
Dedication:                                                                               Prayer
Meaning of Communion:
Preparation of the table:
Prayer:
Invitation and practical arrangements:
Handing out of the bread and wine
Instatement of the elements and Communion
Reflection “ Romans8, 38, 39
Closing Hymn:                                “There is a Redeemer” (DB 358)                        
Benedication and verbal amen                                Forward in Faith:

The Announcements
Welcome to our church service! We have an exciting and busy 
day here at the church. First, we are witnesses to the baptism of 
Liam Murray Hyndman, son of Ryan and Becky (Calder) Hyndman. 
Then we will all join together in the Sacrament of Holy Communion 
following the sermon. You are all invited to come downstairs 
following the service for a time of refreshment and fellowship.
Don’t forget to sign up for Kirk in the Cedars at Camp Kintail on 
Sunday, June 22. We will be taking a bus to the camp. The bus will 
leave the Credit Union parking lot at 2:15 p.m. and people will be 
asked to donate for the cost of the bus. The service will begin at 4 
p.m. and will be followed by a meal in the main hall. The meal will 
be donation only as well. 
This year’s Strawberry Social is set for Wednesday, June 25 from 
1 to 3 p.m. Tickets are only $8.00 per person and there will also be 
entertainment during the event. Our own Dave Nicholson will be 
playing with the Priceville Strings.
Our annual Church Picnic is on June 29.
There will be a Vacation Bible School at the Holstein Park from 
July 14 to 18. It will be from 9 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. and is open to 
ages 4 to 12. Helpers from ages 13 and up are always welcome. 
For more information, contact Brenda Calder at 519-323-7037 or 
bcalder053@gmail.com.
Eleanor Marshall is on the hunt for helpers for the after church 
refreshment time for the months of July and August. If you are able 
to help, you can sign your name in the kitchen or speak to Eleanor.
If you have someone in your household who would like to go 
to Camp Kintail, please speak to members of the Christian 
Education and Congregational Life Committee. Our church 
provides support to the children and young people who wish to 
attend. Members of the committee include: Susan Nixon, Nina 
Zwart, Mary Zettler, Heather Marshall, Barb Watt and Doris 
Milligan.
If you use direct deposit to support our church but also have 
received a box of envelopes for this year, please feel free to return 
the envelopes to the church office.

Sunday,  
June 1, 2025

When Jesus 
prays for us


